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March 12, 2014

Oregon Public Utility Commission
Attn: Adam Bless

Main Hearing Room

550 Capital Street NE

Salem, Oregon 97308

Docket Number:UM 1538
Request for waiver of OAR 860-084 Installation Requirement

Commissioner,

Dynamic Power Innovation is submitting this request on behalf of our Customer, Woodburn Fast Serve
Inc., which has a Portland General Electric Solar Payment Program Reservation (A7BIV9)) with an
installation deadline of April 14, 2014. Dynamic Power is requesting a 30 day extension from April
14,2014 to May 14,2014 to the OAR 860-084-2010 (1) Installation requirements in order to allow time
for the system completion.

The 45.0 kW incentive was awarded on April 14,2013. Robert Barman, owner, anticipated demolishing
the existing service station and rebuild it to coincide with the construction of a new highway overpass.
The unexpected extended delay of the overpass delayed the progress on the installation of the solar
array. To preserve his incentive, on February 7" Mr. Barman requested we start the installation
immediately . Dynamic Power Innovation had previously acquired and paid for the required engineering,
submitted all interconnection agreements and PGE Contracts, applied for building permits with the City
of Woodburn and electrical permits with Marion County, secured the solar panels, inverters and ordered
parts for the DPW racking. Dynamic Power was informed on March 12,2014 that the racking component
currently has a 4 week lead time. This unexpected time delay will not allow DPI to complete the project
by the April 14™ deadline.



Even though the electrical interconnection and construction up to the racking and panel components
will be completed by April 1% the scheduled delivery date of the racking will not allow us time to
complete and inspect the array prior to the deadline. While we believe there is a “reasonable “ chance
that the racking will ship prior to Arpil 12", it appears prudent that we file for a short 30 day extension.
We hope that this request shows that we are continuing to proceed in a timely and thorough manner.
We will keep the Commission Staff apprised of our progress.

We hope that the circumstances along with Dynamic Power Innovations previous history of installing
Photovoltaic Systems under this program in a timely fashion will help the commission rule in our favor.
Please let me know if you require additional supporting documentation that would benefit us towards a
favorable decision.

Regards,

Dee Kopczynski
Operations Manager, Dynamic Power Innovation

503-857-0416
dee@dpisolar.com



